
20th December 2001

Elite conversions
Level 21
197 St Georges Tce
PERTH WA 6000

Dear David

Thank you so much with the knowledge and training that Mike Raspa, Ian
Diamond and Wazzy Botha obtained from your training course in September
2001.

It has helped me in my development as a Sales consultant, listening and learning
from them and understanding my existing clients and obtaining new business.

I look forward to seeing you and being involved with my training course in the
New Year 2002.

Yours sincerely

Anthony De Gaetani
Sales Consultant


